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Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

Greetings in the name of our Lord and Saviour, Jesus Christ. I pray that my prayer letter finds you doing
well. We thank the Lord that Freda and I are doing well and able to travel and present the BEAMS Bible
ministry to churches in Pennsylvania.

Besides presenting the needs that missionaries have for Bibles on a monthly
basis, we are also working to supply Bibles for special projects, such as Bibles
for a group of missionaries and pastors in Mexico and Zambia

The Most Important Book

The Bible is the most important book in the world. God esteems His
Word so important that He gave it to Moses in the Ten Commandments,
Exodus 20:1-17. He gave it writing as well as in spoken form.

In Joshua 1:1-8, God promises three things if we live by His Word:
He will provide for our needs.
He will protect us from our enemies.

He will cause us to prosper. René and Freda Freret

In Psalm 1:1-3, we find more promises if we live by and meditate on the Word of God. Jesus taught
that the Word of God is important. In Matthew 4, we have the record of Jesus being tempted by the devil
three times. Each time Jesus answers him with Scripture.

The Bible is the most important book in all the world because it tells us who we are, that we are sinners,
Romans 3:23. Because we are sinners, we are headed to a horrible place called hell, Luke 16:22-24. The
Bible is important because it tells us how to escape. "Ye must be born again," Matthew 3:7. That is, be
saved, born again. "For God so loved the world that he gave his only begotten Son, that whosoever
believeth in him should not perish, but have everlasting life," John 3:16.

It is a joy and privilege to serve our Lord by helping others to have this most important book--the Bible,
the word of God.

Thank You

Freda and I would like to thank each individual, church, and pastor for your faithful prayers and support
for us and the BEAMS Bible ministry.

Your Missionaries,
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René and Freda Freret



